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MEMO 
 
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
 
FROM:  Sarah Bridenbaugh, Assistant Commissioner 
 
DATE:  September 7, 2018 
 
RE: Financial Aid Report  

  

At your direction, I have completed the annual financial aid reports from the member schools for the 2017-2018 
academic year. We have 100% compliance from our member schools in submitting the survey. In accordance 
with our Corrective Action plan that we submitted during the 2015-2016 school year, we were once again 
ahead of the projected schedule.  

I have compiled a report with the findings from the Financial Aid Survey for the 2017-2018 school year. You will 
find attached to this memo the findings of the survey and the one red flag found from the original reports. After 
initial review and analysis, only one school was contacted.  

 Calvary Christian High School (Covington) submitted that 84 of their 89 student-athletes were 
unable to meet his/her financial obligations to the school. After contacting their Athletic Director, 
Jeremy Leach, he confirmed that this information was reported incorrectly.  

 On August 21, 2018 Athletic Director Leach submitted updated information to the KHSAA office to 
reflect the correct information for the 2017-2018 school year.  
 

After a complete review, we also sent a notice to all member schools outlining impermissible aid per Bylaw 11. 
I recommend to accept the reports from the member schools with no corrective actions required.  
 
 

 

  

 


